
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 2/3/2014 2:52:44 PM 
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

FYI. False alarm. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Redacted 
Date: February 3, 2014 at 1:02:49 PM PST 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
<DCSTSGasIncidentNoti fy@excfaaii.ge.pge.com> 
Cc: Redacted 
Redacted 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

It has been determined that the potential explosive device were 
containers filled with some sort of liquid and non-explosive. The SFFD 
will have their FlazMat team test and dispose of the substance. PG&E 
was released at 1250. 

We will request to rescind the incident report to the CPUC. 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

4420F, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 
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mailto:fy@excfaaii.ge.pge.com


Redacted 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 12:46 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

At approximately 11:30 this morning PG&E received a call regarding a 
potential explosive device placed at or near a four meter manifold that 
742 Valencia St., San Francisco. Police have established a command 
post and the bomb squad is on site. Nearby buildings have been 
evacuated and Valencia is blocked off at 18th and 19th Streets. Gas 
service representative arrived on site at 11:58 hours and PG&E is 
establishing incident command. At this writing there are no injuries, no 
fatalities and no damages. This is reportable to the CPUC due to the 
presence of major media on site and the potential involvement of gas 
facilities. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

4420F, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 
Redacted 


